ATTENTION PARENTS- AFTER SCHOOL CLOSINGS FOR JUNE

Dear Parents,

Please note the following closing dates for the remainder of June:

Tuesday, June 9- Half-Day of School - NO AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM

Monday, June 15- Half-Day of School - NO AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM

THURSDAY, JUNE 25 WILL BE THE LAST DAY OF AFTER SCHOOL FOR THIS YEAR.

Note: All parents who want to have their children in after school for the coming school year are encouraged to register for the coming school year beginning on Wednesday, June 10. Go to our website and click on After School and download the application and medical form. A \$50 registration fee must be included with your application to reserve a place for next year. We expect to be sold out and encourage our parents to sign up early.

Thank you for a great year.

Richard Smuckler, MSW
Director, New Adventures After School